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NOTICE 
 

 

This is to inform that civil engineering department going to publish a departmental 

magazine. All the students of Civil Engineering Department are invited for their 

participation in writings, paintings and photography sections. Date of submission 

with in 5
th
 to 7

th
 September, 2018. Students want to participate for editing contact 

civil engineering department. For further details see the poster. 
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